
To Oregon Legislature: 
Re. HB2004-A 
Please do everything possible to prevent this bill from passing. It will not help the homeless situation, but 
will put undue requirements on good and caring landlords. To me this is very unfair. If there are problems 
with  
landlords treating tenants wrongly then deal with that landlord and don't group everyone together. It 
should require due process just as all other wrong doings go through. I am a home owner and landlord in 
Eastern Oregon which is a devastated part of the state as is. Folks with descent and affordable housing is 
in demand to low income renters. I would not be willing to rent to anyone under the conditions of HB-
2004-a. thank you for hearing me. Diane Hively     
 
  
~~Diane~~ 

 


